
STABLE VIEW SPOTLIGHT: CHRISTINA BARRERA

If there is a resident, boarder, or staff member at Stable View that

you want to learn more about, please send



emma@stableviewfarm.com an email with a spotlight

recommendation.

Christina Barrera is a face many competitors would recognize. She

is often seen at the Show Trailer assisting riders with checking in

and out. She started work at Stable View July 26, 2021. Her jobs

includes customer service and secretarial duties.

As a Florida native, Christina comes from a non-horse

background. She continues to learn more and more about them,

but has yet to ride. Her hobbies include playing tennis, playing

video games, and hanging out with friends. Christina graduated

with a degree in Health Sciences from Seminole State College.

One of her stand-out Stable View memories is the first FEI Event

she was a part of. She said seeing the four-star cross country was

like nothing she had ever seen before. Her favorite parts of her job

include her colleagues as well the Graze and Gaze events.

Christina says, "I can't imagine ever leaving Stable View."


